
 

July 7, 2025  
 

The Honorable Alex Geourntas  
Office of the City Clerk 
1 City Hall Square, Room 601 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
Dear Clerk Geourntas, 
 
I am writing to notify the City Council of Tufts University’s most recent paper as part of the 
Boston Urban Rat Study and the spread of the Leptospirosis disease. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

  
Ed Flynn 
Boston Councilor, District 2   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


